
These unofficial documents consolidate amendments to the 2019 
Vancouver Building By-law from the originally published version to July 01, 
2020.  These documents are provided as courtesy to construction and 
design professionals, building owners, and other stakeholders wishing to 
familiarize themselves with the general substance of changes of the 
Building By-law (General & Plumbing Systems). Users of these documents 
are hereby notified that these are transitory documents provided “as is”, 
that will neither be supported nor updated, and will be superseded by the 
final published documents. Users are advised that By-law development can 
occur quickly, and users should contact the City of Vancouver for the latest 
information. 

 


